
State of New Mexico 
ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

III 
January 27, 19 92 

B R U C E KING 
GOVERNOR 

ANITA LOCKWOOD 
CABINET SECRETARY 

MATTHEW BACA 
DEPUTY SECRETARY 

Mr. Larry L. Woodard 
State D i r e c t o r 
United States Department 

of the I n t e r i o r 
Bureau of Land Management 
P. 0. Box 1449 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-1449 

Dear Mr. Woodard: 

Copies of the attached O i l Conservation D i v i s i o n Orders 
Nos. R-9626 and R-9627 entered i n Cases Nos. 10335 and 
10334, r e s p e c t i v e l y , were mailed to Ms. Margaret M i l l e r 
at your Santa fe o f f i c e on January 22, 1992. 

I f you need anything f u r t h e r regarding these two orders, 
please contact me at P. 0. Box 2088, Santa f e , or phone 
827-5803. 

Sincerely, 

Florene Davidson 
OC S t a f f S p e c i a l i s t 

enc. 

VILLAGRA BUILDING - 408 Gallsteo 2040 Soulh Pacheco LAND OFFICE BUILDING - 310 Old Santa Fe Trail 

Forestry and Resources Conservation Division 
P O Box 1948 87504-1948 

827-5830 

Office ol the Secretary 
827-5950 

Oil Conserva t ion D'viS'On 
P O Box 208S 8 7 5 0 4 : 0 8 8 

827-5800 

Park and Recreation Division 
P.O. Box 1 147 87504-1 147 

827-7465 

Admimstrati.-e Services 
827-5925 

Energy Conservation & Management 
827-5900 



IN REPLY REFER TO: 

United States Department of the Interior 
3162.5 (922) 

,.tU 9 i^JREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
NEW MEXICO STATE OFFICE 

Post Office and Federal Building 
P.O. Box 1449 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-1449 

Mr. William J. LeMay 
Director 
Oil Conservation Division 
P.O. Box 2088 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088 

Dear Mr. LeMay: 

At the Hearing held July 25, 1991, Cases 10334 and 10335, we applied for the 
plugging of two Federal wells using the o i l and gas reclamation fund 
administered by your Division. We have not received decisions concerning 
these cases. Please l e t us know when we may expect these decisions. 

Sincerely, 

Larry L. Woodard 
State Director 


